State can’t fund Native health care;
cutoff would be ‘serious’

The Associated Press

Juneau -~ The state does not
have the financial resources to
fund the entire federal Alaska
Native health care system, and
a major Put in federal dollars
for the service would have
“serious consequences’ for Na-
tives, a legislative report says.

The report said state officials
should draft a formal policy
outlining the, state’'s public
health care responsibilities, co-
ordinate state and fedéral ef-
forts to provide health ser-
vices to Natives and expand
the state's preventive care gys-

system would have serious con.
sequences for Alaska Natives
and the stale as a whole. Great
siress would be put on other
medical facilities as village
residents would be forced to
seek medical care away from
their villages,” the report said.
State and local health care
facilities would be burdened
by increased work loads, and
the survival of many villages
would be threatened, the 280-
page study said.
Lack of coordination between

ments and poorly. defined re.
sponsibilities were listed in the
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